
DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA OFFICE OF EMPLOYEE APPEALS 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
 

Pursuant to D.C. Code §2-574(1), absent a quorum, a gathering of a public body does not constitute 
a meeting. The Board of the Office of Employee Appeals does not have a quorum of members for 
its April 7, 2022 meeting. Accordingly, this meeting is canceled. All agenda items to be addressed 
at the April 7, 2022 Board meeting will be considered on May 19, 2022.  Questions about Board 
meetings may be directed to wynter.clarke@dc.gov. 
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